
Thursday, October 08, 2015 

 

Dear Mayor Liluan Chu, 

 

Congratulations! 

Your city has fulfilled all of the requirements for the Compact of Mayors showing leadership in 

climate change actions in adaptation and mitigation. Today we are pleased to announce New Taipei 

city as Full Compliant city. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your city has joined other major cities in the world by sharing its commitments and actions against 

climate change, identifying its climate hazards, its vulnerabilities and communicating long term 

targets for GHG emissions reduction.   

The Compact of Mayors recognizes your efforts publicly through the seal of “Compliant” which will 

be displayed on your city profile at www.compactofmayors.org. Attached you will find a high-

resolution copy of your seals. You are free to use it in your external communications and in 

promoting your affiliation with the Compact of Mayors. 

We are sure your achievement will serve as inspiration for your citizens and neighbors, encouraging 

them towards a sustainable future.  

Best wishes 

Gino Van Begin, ICLEI Secretary-General 

http://www.compactofmayors.org/

